
STUDENT EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT             

 

Greetings to Lily Hermann!   

Lily is a Junior, Majoring in Public Relations and Music Performance.  Lily has worked in the Music 
Department as an Office Assistant since August 2024.     

In her role as Office Assistant, Lily says her responsibilities include, “I help with scheduling events within 
Edgecliff Hall, run the Music at Xavier social media pages, help run the audition days for the incoming 
music freshman, assist visitors that need help in the music building, and take care of both instrument 
and locker rentals and reservations for any students that might need them.” 

Lily says, “I have greatly developed my problem solving skills, especially since I am often the first person 
that people come to when there are any problems within the music department or building. I've learned 
how to adapt to unexpected situations and take care of them as efficiently and as best as possible. I've 
also developed my communication skills, since I often communicate messages to the entire department, 
and have learned what the best way to communicate with a large group of people is.” 

Most proud accomplishments as mentioned by Lily, “I am most proud of how I ran the incoming music 
student auditions, from communicating to the students and parents, to scheduling both audition days, 
and running the auditions the auditions day of and adapting to any problems that may have come up 
throughout the process.” 

Congratulations Lily for being nominated for the 2025 Student Employee of the Year! 
 

  

Lily’s advice to 
other Xavier 
students is, 
“Create a schedule 
for yourself so you 
know what you 
need to get done, 
but also schedule 
time to relax and 
enjoy moments 
with friends. 
College is such a 
unique experience 
and only lasts for 
so long. Don't take 
it for granted!” 

 


